Office of Hon Amy Adams

Member of Parliament for Selwyn

Minister of Justice

Minister for Courts
Minister of Broadcasting

Minister for Communications

14 September 2015 OIA 170

J Sullivan
Fyi-request-2617-39190d4a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Sullivan
On behalf of Hon Amy Adams thank you for your correspondence of 14
September 2015 requesting information under the Official Information Act 1982
(The Act) being:

Thank you for your response of 29th April 2015 re my FOI request.

Subsequently, under Sec 19 (A) (ii) of the Official Information Act 1982, | would
like to request the grounds in support for declining the request.

Also, please provide all correspondence between yourself (Robyn Tiller), the
Minister, their office and or officials related to the decision to decline, as well as
any pertaining to fulfilment, or not, of their statutory obligations under sec 18B
of the Official Information Act 1982.

The Minister will respond to your request in accordance with the terms of the
Act.

Yours sincerely

Swati Bhim
Private Secretary, Justice
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